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Notice this page is mostly 

BLANK 

 

 

Without support of the members, sometimes the newsletter editor just can’t find 

enough stuff to fill it with.  Sometimes situations beyond our control remove our ability 

to find time to look for stuff also.   

 

So as a thought, I would like everyone to consider a proposal to help correct the 

situation.  I would like each member to volunteer to create a newsletter issue.  Other 

than the club meeting minutes and the last page, which is sent to remind members to 

attend a meeting, the rest of each issue is blank.  I’ll put it all together, even type it up.  

You would just be responsible for  filling the rest.  With whatever you want (short of po-

litical rants)……..  Think about it, we’ll discuss at the next meeting. 
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May 17, 2014 Meeting Minutes 
 
ATTENDEES: 
Mary Kay & George Avila, Phil Burris, Jeff Englert, Regina & Marty Kline, Darlene & 

Richard Kirkland, Regina & Marty Kline, Danese & Bill Lindsay, Marty & Jim O’Reilly, 

Linda & Chuck Powell, Marilynn & Bill Schmidt, Ed Salguero and Dan Walton,  

Guests – Amanda Kline and friend Tyler 

 

President Avila called the meeting to order. 

The previous meeting minutes were approved. 

The treasurer’s report was presented by Jim O’Reilly. 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 

Various attendees reported on recent contests attendance. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

Chuck Powell will bre trying to coordinate flying sessions at Marion airport as the 

weather permits.  Expect phone call invitations…. 

 

SHOW AND TELL: 
 
Bill Schmidt has decided to contest the big boys with an original 1/2A FF design he has 
named the ‘Potporri’.  He used a variety of design influences to settle on the setup.  Pow-
ered by one of his special Wen-macs, it remains to be seen if a threat is present. 
 
Marty Kline had a 1/4A Strato-streak built from an old RN kit acquired from George A. 
 
Phil Burris display an Interstate Cadet built from the Dare kit of Bill Schmidt design. 
 
Chuck Powell showed an O-42 design built from Earl Stahl design from the RN kit.  An ear-
lier version built by Dan Smith was lost OOS at Marion. 
 
Dan Walton showed a 1/2A CO2 powered Mitsubishi Zero. 
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WHAM – News, Views and Reviews 
Jeff Englert 
10118 Sterling Court 
Wichita, KS 67205 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next SAM 56 Dinner Meeting will be at: 
 

Mediterranean Grill 
335 S Towne East Mall Dr., Wichita, KS 67207 

(316) 651-5599 
Saturday, July 17, 2014 

Social Hour @ 6:00 PM, Dinner @ 7:00 PM.. 
 
Upcoming events: 

Jul 17 / 19     Meeting & Fun Fly 
Aug 9 / 10      Fun Fly 
Sep 13 / 14    Meeting & Fun Fly 
Oct 11 / 12     Fun Fly 
Nov 15 / 16    Meeting & Fun Fly 

 
Club Events: 1/2A Texaco, Jimmy Allen, C/HLG, or as  arranged… ... 
 
Membership Information:  

Open to all interested AMA members, founded to encourage and promote the model airplane 
building hobby. Member dues $20 annually, Subscription only; $12 annually, $18 foreign. 
Send checks to Jim O’Reilly, 4760 Battin, Wichita, KS 67220. 
All memberships and subscription renewals are due January 1st of the new year.  
 

 Club Officers: President: George Avila, 683-1474   Vice-President: Bill Schmidt 744-0378, 

                          Treasurer: Jim O‘Reilly, 744-0856               Secretary: Jeff Englert, 722-7491 


